
3310 Fairmount, 5-D

Dallas, Tx. 75201
Jan. 9, 1995

Dr. R. C. Sproul
400 Technology Park, Suite 150
Lake Mary, PL 32746

Dear Dr. Sproul,

Thank you for your prompt response to my letter and for understanding what

prompted my writing.

You have raised other interesting and important points in you letter. I am sure we

could carry on a continuing and profitable correspondence on these and perhaps

other issues, but I am hesitant to start down that road. For one thing my secretarial help

in zero (one of the fringe benefits of retirement!), so I find myself keeping

correspondence to a minimum. But more importantly, correspondence has its

limitations in clarifying matters.

I sincerely wish we could talk face to face, and perhaps our Lord will work that out

before too much time passes. If you come to Dallas, please let me know so that I can

take you to lunch or dinner and discuss some of these matters. Or if you have a layover

of sufficient time at the airport let me know, and I'll drive out and visit there.

Please do not think I am trying to put you off or avoid discussion. That is certainly not

the case. It's probably just old age that motivates me to keep life as simple as possible!

Again, thank you for writing and for alerting Mr. Barolet to my concerns.

Sincerely,

Charles 0. Ryrie


